ACS Holds Bilateral Meeting with Colombian Delegation at the 8th CELAC Summit

The Association of Caribbean States (ACS) held a bilateral meeting with members of the delegation
of Colombia on the margins of the 8th CELAC (Community of Latin American and Caribbean States)
Summit in St. Vincent and the Grenadines. During the meeting, they discussed the impending 30th
anniversary of the ACS and the riticality of advancing the regional agenda on connectivity and the
blue and green economies.



